DEPARTMENT
of the PRIME MINISTER
and CABINET

13 July 2017

Rachael Harris
fyi-request-6157-da39a0e9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Reference: OlIA-2017/18-0012

Dear Ms Harris

Official Information Act request relating to the 54th annual ‘Monte Carlo Rendez-
Vous de Septembre’ on 10-15 September 2011

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
received on 7 July 2017. You requested:

“all information relating to Minister Brownlee's trip to the 54th annual ‘Monte Carlo
Rendez-Vous de Septembre’ on 10-15 September 2011, including but not limited
to his presentation to the conference. ”

The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet does not hold information relating to
your request. | believe that such information is held by the Hon Gerry Brownlee.
Accordingly, | have decided under section 14(b)(i) of the Act to transfer your request to
Minister Responsible for the Earthquake Commission, Hon Gerry Brownlee.

Hon Gerry Brownlee has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a
decision on your request.

Yours sincerely

%&F‘

Kelvan Smith
Director - Greater Christchurch Group

3979082 Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings, Wellington,
B 6448179700 Facsimile 64 4 472 3181



